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Re: Marijuana Farm 

Andy Nevis <Andy.Nevis@edcgov.us> 
Tue 8/22/2023 9:59 AM 

To:Stephen Ferry <stephen.ferry@me.com> 

Cc:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Thank you Mr. Ferry. CCing our planning email so that this comment can be added to the record for 
the meeting. 

-Andy 

From: Stephen Ferry <stephen.ferry@me.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 9:09 AM 

To: Andy Nevis <Andy.Nevis@edcgov.us> 

Subject: Marijuana Farm 

You don't often get email from stephen.ferry@me.com. Learn why this is imi:2ortant 

Commissioner Nevis, 

You will be deciding on a Marijuana farm on South Shingle Road on Wednesday. Considering that the 
thousands of homeless drug addicted in California probably started on Marijuana, the gateway drug, I 
suggest you Deny Commercial Cannabis Use Permit CCUP20-0004 and Variance 
V23-0002. Also having a farm close to school bus stops is unconscionable. 

Steve Ferry 
Stephen.Ferry@me.com 
916-468-3300 
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